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Monday,  February 10, 2020 (Day 5)  
 

 

Character Education: 
Fairness 
公平 
Chinese Heritage and 
African Heritage Month 

Tuesday, February 11, 2020   (Day 1) 
● Province Wide Teacher Strike--NO SCHOOL 

 
 

Wednesday, February 12, 2020   (Day 2) 
● TDSB Teacher Strike--NO SCHOOL 

 
 
Thursday, February 13,  2020 ​(​Day 3​)  
 

 
Friday, February 14, 2020  

●  ​Parent-Teacher Interviews--NO SCHOOL  
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates:  
 
February 17: ​Family Day Holiday--NO SCHOOL 
February 21:​ Pizza Lunch 
There will be no classes on Monday, February 17 to reflect the province-wide statutory holiday called 
Family Day. The holiday occurs on the third Monday in February of each year for the purpose of 
emphasizing and celebrating the importance of families taking time to be together. 
 
Students will also not be attending school on February 14 as this is a board-wide PA day. This means 
all TDSB students will not be at school on Friday, February 14 or Monday, February 17. 
 
For more information about the school year calendar visit 
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Calendar/schoolyearcalendar. 



Port Royal welcomes Toronto NLSF Mo Kwoon to our school for our annual participation in the 
Lion Dance! 
 
What is Lion Dance?  Lion dance is a form of traditional dance in Chinese culture and other Asian 
countries in which performers mimic a lion's movements in a lion costume to bring good luck and 
fortune. The lion dance was originally performed by kung fu schools as a way to show their strength. 
The lion dance is usually performed during the Chinese New Year and other Chinese traditional, 
cultural and religious festivals.  The Chinese lion dance has close relations to Kung fu. the dancers are 
usually martial art members of the local kung fu club or school. They practice in their club, train hard 
to master the skill as one of the disciplines of the martial art. In general, it is seen that if a school has a 
capable troupe with many 'lions', it demonstrates the success of the school. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Kindergarten Registration 2020 
 
Registration for all TDSB Kindergarten programs begins in February. We look forward to welcoming 
you and your child at our school in September! 
 
To attend Junior Kindergarten in September, children must turn four-years-old by December 31. To 
register for Senior Kindergarten, children must be five-years-old by December 31. You may choose to 
register in person at the school or begin the process online. 
 
For more information about the Kindergarten program and registration requirements, please visit 
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/KindergartenMonth. 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


